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July 10, 2022 

 

Dear Member of the Knights Landing Sportsmen’s Club, 

As we’re sure you are, we are excited for this year’s pheasant season.  Enclosed with this letter, you will 
find an associate membership application and KLSC Rules of Conduct.  Please return the application and 
payment to P.O. Box 5, Woodland, CA 95695, and keep the Rules of Conduct for your reference. We plan 
to plant 2,000 birds this year, the same as last year.   

Unfortunately, we have lost some land in the River Garden Farms area of the club due to the sale of River 
Garden Farms.  We are working with the new ownership to maintain our ability to hunt on as much of the 
River Garden Farms property as possible.  We are also working with farmers in the Sutter Basin to try to 
obtain permission to hunt new fields in that area.  Maps included in the back tag packets will reflect any 
changes to hunting areas as best as we know them when we print the maps. 

Due to increasing expenses, we have had to raise the cost of associate memberships.  The 2022 
membership costs are as follows: 

Membership Type 2022 Cost 

Associate Membership $300 

Spouse Membership $75 

Junior Membership (17 years old and younger) $75 

One-Day Hunt $100 

Two-Day Hunt $200 

 

We will continue to offer the discount for active-duty military, law enforcement, and fire personnel.  Proof 
of eligibility for the discount is required with your membership form.  If you are uncomfortable providing a 
copy of documents, feel free to contact us and we’ll arrange a way to confirm eligibility confirmation in 
person.  The discount applies only to associate memberships, not to spouse, junior, or day memberships. 

We will be using the same bird vendor that we used for the last two years.  We understand that the 
pheasants from the new supplier acted differently from the previous supplier’s birds.  Feedback we’ve 
received is to slow down and take your time, particularly if your dogs act birdy.   

As always, please remember that we do not own land and we hunt due to the generosity of farmers, 

We are looking forward to a successful year in 2022.  Feel free to contact us at the phone number above, 
on Facebook, or by email at knightslandingsportsmensclub@gmail.com. Remember to check out our 
webpage (www.klscpheasants.com) and Facebook page for updated Club information. Join us at our 
monthly meetings the first Tuesday of the month except June, July, and August. 

Thank you, 

 

Mike Wademan 
President, Knights Landing Sportsmen’s Club 
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